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   4th August 2024 – Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The newsletter is now available on the Deanery Website: www.coventry-catholicdeanery.org.uk 
St Patrick’s Parish, Coventry, is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered Charity No: 234216A 

 

The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 

Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 
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THE SICK OF THE PARISH 
Your prayers are asked for the sick and lonely of 

the parish, those in hospital and the housebound, 

especially: 

  Rosemary Doherty   Noreen Hegarty        

  Annie Neville            Degaud Sahoure Gui                           

  Veronica Griffin      Theresa Smith           

  Cath O'Donnell        Chris Vaughhan 

  Pat Sugrue                Nathan Keaveney 

May God grant them healing, comfort and ease 

of pain.  

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 

PRAYERS 
Those who have died recently, those who 

mourn for them and those whose anniversary 

occurs around this time. May they rest in 

peace. 

 

 

FREE TOYS & BOOKS 

There are still some freebies available in the 

lady chapel. Please help yourselves.  

 

 
 

SUNDAY READINGS 

1st READING:  Exodus 16:2-4,12-15 

2nd READING: Ephesians 4:17,20-24 

GOSPEL:          John 6:24-35 

 

 
PARISH PRAYER 

Father, pour out your Holy Spirit on each 

member of our parish. 

Warm our hearts with your love, so that we can 

follow you more closely. 

Enlighten our minds so that we can understand 

the truth of your word. 

Protect and strengthen all marriages and family 

life. 

Make our homes places of prayer, peace, 

harmony and welcome. 

Inspire us to work together with enthusiasm 

and build our parish into a loving and caring 

community. We make our prayer through 

Christ Our Lord. 

Amen. 

 
 

Saturday  3rd Aug  5.00pm Esther Phillips (R.I.P); Thomas Sugrue JNR (R.I.P) 

Sunday 4th Aug  10.30am  Sr. Anne Hammersley C.P (R.I.P) 

Tuesday   6th Aug  9.30am George Cooper (R.I.P) 

  10-11:00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Wednesday   7th Aug  9.30am   

Thursday  8th Aug 9.30am  

Saturday  10th Aug  5.00pm  

Sunday 11th Aug  10.30am  Rev Edwin Cownley 

Sacrament of Reconciliation Saturdays 4.00pm to 4.30pm or by appointment  

Devotional Candles:  

Sacred Heart:  Michael                                                  Our Lady:  

St Joseph: Special Intention (BK)                                  St Anthony: Special Intention (BK) 
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The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. 

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative are Alice O’Callaghan & Julie Feeney. They can be contacted at: sg.stpatricks.covty@rcaob.org.uk or 

alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

  
  

SEEKING THE LIGHT 

There will be an exhibition of artwork by Alexandra 

Kingswell, whose pieces will be displayed below 

John Piper's baptistery window at Coventry 

Cathedral throughout August from 10am to 4pm as 

a celebration of colour and strong, geometric 

shapes. Everyone is welcome. 

 

 
 

CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC CONFERENCE 

Is organising a conference this year 'Be Ready with 

Zeal' at The Royal Court Hotel, Tamworth Rd, 

Coventry, CV7 8JG from Monday 12th August to 

Friday 16th August. The programme will include 

praise and worship, Holy Mass, talks, adoration and 

time for fellowship. There will also be sessions for 

children and youth. Day Delegate Rate is £30 per 

day (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) including 

lunch, tea/coffee and conference fee. To book your 

place, go to www.bccrc.org.uk. See posters on 

display for more detail. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shroud of Turin 1st –15th September 2024 

 

Cake Sale 21/22nd September after Mass 

 

Family Social Wednesday 30th October 

 

Small gift sale 23/24th November after 

Mass 

 

Christmas Raffle Sunday 15th December 

 

Intercessory Prayer Group Every 

Wednesday 7pm at the church 

 

Bible Sharing Group Every second 

Tuesday of the month in the Lady Chapel 

7-8pm 

 

The exhibition of the Cross, 

the Resurrection and the Shroud of 

Turin comes to St. Patrick’s 

Church 1st – 15th September 2024 
 

An exhibition around one of the most 

famous   religious artefacts in history is 

coming to St Patrick’s.  Visitors will 

be able to see a full-sized replica of the 

Shroud of Turin as part of a fascinating 

exhibition which will be on display in 

our church from 1st to 

15th September.  The Shroud is a 

length of linen cloth that bears a faint 

image of the front and back of a 

crucified man.  Many believe it is the 

actual burial shroud used to wrap the 

body of Jesus of Nazareth after his 

crucifixion, and upon which his bodily 

image is miraculously imprinted. The 

exhibition will also feature other 

displays and detailed information 

boards, which cover evidence revealed 

by historical and scientific research, 

explaining how the Shroud’s image 

and bloodstains align with Gospel 

accounts.  We are privileged and 

thrilled to be hosting this incredible 

exhibition and we hope that it will be 

visited by many people over the 

fortnight. 

 

We would like to make this exhibition 

available to as many people as possible 

and that depends on volunteers to be 

present in the church for a couple of 

hours a day while the exhibition is in 

progress.  There is a sign up list for 

volunteers on the table by the side door.  

Please look at your diaries and see if 

you can help.  The more volunteers we 

have the easier the task for all of us. 
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